
'r o w N o p

KKtmf?iwQwiirf~n

May 7th, 2018

ac^o
/orks

ja$s
"in/Adm

OEcTDeT
DIT
DParks
DSEP
DHR

JsLOther

fAgei

DReg Board

I Din Camera oc''

! DOlher M,g ^)^

f——.B£££iVEo"
g^afno-Rlp^rfiljiy

File: 5360-00 Environmental Monitoring

Charles Hamilton, CAO
Columbia Shuswap Regional District
555 Harbourfront Drive NE
PO Box 978
Salmon Arm, BC V1E4P1
SENT VIA EMAIL TO: chamilton®,csrd.bc.ca

Dear Charles:

At its regular meeting held April 3 , 2018 the Town of Golden Council passed the foUowing
resolution:

THA T the Mayor and CA 0 INVESTIGA TE the prospect of the establishment of and participation by
Council 'within an oversight committee commissioned by the CSRD associated with the Golden landfill
and its continued management;

AND THA T Council then RECONVENE to discuss the Golden Landfill issues both present and

emerging in a near-juture meeting.

To this end, I am querying as to whether the CSRD does in fact intend to commission an
oversight committee associate with the ongoing management of the Golden landfiU and if
so, would members of Golden Town Council be included in its membership.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincej

]/)YI Wilsgard
Chief Administrative Officer/
Corporate Officer

Town of Golden
PO Box 350, 810 S. 9"' Avenue. Golden, BC VOA 1HO

Phone: 250.344.2271 Fax:250.344.6577 E-Mail: enquiries@golden.ca Website:www.golden.ca


